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Steve Brine, Conservative Parliamentary Candidate for
Winchester, hosts a special screening of…

AN INCONVIENIENT
TRUTH

Winchester
GREEN

on Tuesday February 27th 2007 at 6.45pm

SPECIAL SCREENING
SPECIAL SCREENING

From director Davis Guggenheim comes
the Sundance Film Festival hit, AN
INCONVENIENT TRUTH, which offers a
passionate and inspirational look at one
man's fervent crusade to halt global
warming's deadly progress in its tracks
by exposing the myths and
misconceptions that surround it. That
man is former Vice President Al Gore,
who re-set the course of his life to focus
on a last-ditch, all-out effort to help save
the planet from irrevocable change.

Steve Brine says; “This is a landmark
film, it is one of the most important
things I have seen in many years. We are
putting on this special screening to give
more people the chance to hear what it
has to say. I believe climate change is
one of the most important issues facing
our world today; if we all pull together
the outcome is not inevitable, we can
make a difference and we can all play a
part in turning things around.”

l This special screening will be held before a partially
invited audience at The Screen, Winchester on
Tuesday February 27th 2007 at 6.45pm.

l We are however, giving away 20 pairs of tickets; please
email greenwinchester@stevebrine.com to enter the
prize draw or visit www.greenwinchester.com 

l Tickets will also be available through The Screen Box
Office and can be purchased in the usual way by
calling 01962 877007.
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